Dear Readers,

We hope this message finds you well. We wanted to take a moment to update you on the
timeline for the release of our upcoming book, Title of the Book.

Due to unforeseen circumstances, we have had to adjust our original release schedule. The new
timeline is as follows:

o Final Editing: Completed by March 30, 2024

o Cover Design: Finalized by April 15, 2024

e Print Release: June 1, 2024

« Digital Release: June 15, 2024

We appreciate your patience and understanding as we work towards delivering a quality book
that we are excited to share with you.

Thank you for your continued support!

Sincerely,

[Your Name]
[Your Position]
[Your Company]



